
CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

Nordic Workshop on Tax Policy and Public Economics 
 

Helsinki, 21-22 November 2013 
 

 
The next Nordic workshop on Tax Policy and Public Economics will take place at the Helsinki 

Center for Economic Research, HECER,  21-22 November, 2013. The purpose of the workshop is 

to bring together Nordic researchers working on both theoretical and empirical public economics to 

present and discuss their recent work. The workshop will most likely consist of approximately 12 

contributed papers. In addition, Professor Claus Kreiner (University of Copenhagen) will give a 

keynote lecture at the workshop.  

 

Persons interested in presenting a paper in the workshop are invited to submit their paper by  

1 August by email to Essi Eerola (essi.eerola@vatt.fi).  PhD students and young researchers are 

especially encouraged to submit papers. The decision on acceptance will be communicated by 15 

September. The organisers can cover the travel and accommodation costs for paper presenters. 

  

Looking forward to receiving your submission and seeing you in Helsinki! 

 

Essi Eerola (Government Institute for Economic Research) 

Kaisa Kotakorpi (University of Turku) 

Jukka Pirttilä (University of Tampere) 

Matti Tuomala (University of Tampere) 

mailto:essi.eerola@vatt.fi

